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Don’t forget to apply 
for your child’s 
primary school place!
Is your child five between  
September 2018 and August 2019?

If your child was born between 1 September 2013 and  
31 August 2014, you’ll need to apply for a primary school 
place by 15 January 2018 (ready to start in September 2018)
 
Complete your application online from 18 September at 
www.herefordshire.gov.uk/primaryschooladmissions
 
Please note: You must still apply for a primary school place, 
even if you already have a place in the nursery associated 
with your preferred school
 
Not online?  Contact the school admissions team for a paper 
application form:

& 01432 260926 / 261574

schooladmissions@herefordshire.gov.uk


